
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/8/2011 7:29:32 PM
To: 'paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE:

Thanks. Can't wait to hear what you will tell him.

----Original Message-----
From: Clanon, Paul [roailtoipauhclan.on@cpuc.ca.goyl
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2011 07:28 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Re:

I know. Just wanted to give you some notice that we'd be replying to Hill.

On Mar 8, 2011, at 7:21 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:

> Sorry. Just got the Jerry Hill letter. On BART now. Chat later tonight or tomorrow ? I was at the big meeting 
on Lawrence Livermore all afternoon.
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